West Central Neighborhood Meeting-------- 20 February 2006

Dan Carmody, from DID, presented his ideas concerning reviving downtown. He asked for input
and answered questions.

Letter from Tom Cain regarding potholes and alternate truck routes was read to those assembled.
Discussed 1134 Nelson and 604 Hendricks.

Larry Codding read a response from the Three Rivers Festival Board indicating that due to
insurance covering only the city and fire department, the parade route will not return tothe Wayne
St. route. Larry will send a letter thanking the board for considering the Wayne St. route and
using neighborhood volunteers for Wayne St. route for documentation purposes.

WCNA Planning Committee has confirmed Tom DeL.Ong, Jody Hemphill-Smith, Joanne Bruce,
Carol Salge, Joe Francis, Tom Cain, and Nancy Shonely as participants in the group.

CEDIT requests include revamp brick streets, re-letter the clock on Broadway & Jefferson, and
improve the Broadway streetscape.

ARCH requested $100 donation from WCNA to identify historic structures. Motion was made
and carried to affirm ARCH’s request.

Discussed new Starbucks café. Patrice will send a letter asking them to present a final design to
the membership. Motion made and carried to send letter to BZA to support Starbucks and a
continuing conversation regarding the Starbucks project.

Charlotte Wseybright wants WCNA support to prevent a concrete wall from being constructed
along Thieme. Motion was made and carried to approve her request for individual flood proofing

for the 6-8 properties impacted by flooding.

Move to adjourn meeting at 8:50pm.



